An open house and public meeting on the Draft Of-
ficial Plan for Schreiber Township was held in
Schreiber earlier this month, with a number of con-
cerned citizens showing up to ask questions. Tom
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Hodgins, at left, of Conlin Engineering and Planning
Ltd. was on hand to answer the questions and to pro-
vide the crowd with further information about the Plan,
which Council hopes to approve later this year.
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Dear Editor:
April 20-26 is Organ
Donor Awareness Week.
In recent years we have
all been touched by the
stories of those whose lives

this time.

STAG

in honour of

Marc Trichilo

Friday April 25/86

8 pm. - 1 a.m.
Schreiber Curling Club
SORRY NO MINORS

Terrace Bay Curling Club
Semi-Annual Meeting

Thurs. April 17th,
7:30 p.m.
Agenda: Election of ex

KNIGHTS OF
COLUMBUS

Annual Charities Raffle
10 PRIZES — 10 WINNERS

PLYMOUTH VOYAGEUR VAN AMC ALLIANCE L 2 DOOR
FORD TEMPO 4 DOOR

FORD MUSTANG 2 DOOR

have been saved or im-
proved
transplantation.
We have shared, too, the
grief of donor families
who, in their despair, have

through

All prizes to be given at

Refreshments available.
All curlers are urged to

BUICK SKYHAWK 4 DOOR PLYMOUTH RELIANT 4 DOOR
PONTIAC ACADIAN 4 DOOR |

Sponsored by Knights of Columbus
St. Edward’s Council No. 3554

been able to make
something good happen.
Yet in spite of this drama
and emotion, many people
remain uncommitted to
organ donation. They have
not signed an organ donor
card or the organ donor
section of their driver’s
licences, they have not
discussed organ donation
with their families, they
have not made their wishes
known to their physicians.
The need for donors is

HEART
AND STROKE |
FOUNDATION

| OF ONTARIO

The News
apologizes
t6 Katie
“"Memoriam”’
is spelled

with an “am”

r

not “um

great. It will not go away
after one special week.

Your efforts during
Organ Donor Awareness
Week and throughout the
year will be very much
appreciated.

You could make
something good happen.

Nes Lubinsky

MTC rejects request

continued from page 1
probably help to reduce the
traffic safety problem.
‘“We told them that
things have changed there
since their last study,’’
Reeve Chapman said after
the meeting. The last MTC
study of the area took place
in 1981. ‘““We did look at

different alternatives, and
I'll remain optimistic that
something can be done.”

Boucher and Adams
were even taken to the site
in person by Baker to have
a firsthand look at the dif-
ficulties there, she added.

One other possibility that

was ruled out at the
meeting was the addition of
two extra lanes to make the
highway four lanes wide at
that spot.

““That is just not possi-
ble,”’ Reeve Chapman ex-
plained. A single turning
lane could be put in,
though.

Register your ORV

This is a notice from the
Terrace Bay Police Force:

An off road vehicle is
any two, three, or four
wheeled motorized vehicle
plus specific vehicles with
more wheels designed
primarily for recreational
use.

Those licensed for on-
road use, or exempt by
regulation are not included.

All off road vehicles
must be registered and the

one time Registration Fee

is $25. When a vehicle
registered as an off road
vehicle is driven on a
highway, the Highway
Traffic Act offences will

apply.
Insurance: Vehicle
Liability Insurance 1s re-

quired for all off-road
vehicles being driven
anywhere other than on
land owned or occupied by
the vehicle owner. Proof of
insurance must be carried
by the driver.

We would like to thank
relatives and friends who sent

cards and flowers to us during
our stay in the Hospital. A
special thanks to Dr. Bailey
and the Nursing Staff for all
their care.

Frank & Linda Trichilo

community'
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@ THANK YOU

TO THE SCHREIBER
CONTACT** HOCKEY LEAGUE for their
kind and generous financial donation to our
young hockey players.

Thank you to ‘Young
supporting the Youth of their

Schreiber Minor Hockey

The Schreiber Ringette Club
would like to thank

The Schreiber Intermediate
No Body Contact Hockey Club
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3 The office of <
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“NO BODY

Men’

Helmets that meet the
motorcycle’s  helmet
regulations must be worn
by drivers, passengers, and
riders on a conveyhance
towed by an off road
vehicle.

Collisions must be
reported to the Police im-

june 3

ensus day

THANK YOU

I would like to thank Dr. Wilkes,
Nurses and Staff of The
McCausland Hospital for their
care while I was in the Hospital.
Thank you also to my family,
relatives and friends for the
beautiful flowers, candy, Get
Well cards, and phone calls. Also,
the Home Care Nurses, my
neighbours for their concern since
returning home. :

mediately if it results in an
injury or damage to pro-
perty that apparently ex-
ceeds $700.

This information is pro-
vided for those residents
who have purchased or are

planning to purchase an off
road vehicle.

Esther Birch

Social

Notice

Mary Gibson of Terrace Bay
and George Matys of Schreiber
are happy to announce their re-
cent engagement. Wedding
vows will be exchanged in late

Summer.

are proud to announce
the birth of their first child

Tyler Frank

born March 15, 1986 in Thunder Bay
Ontario. Proud grandparents are John &
Teresa Trichilo of Schreiber, and Peter

& Mary Speziale also of Schreiber.

to

you fto

HART — We would like
to say Thank You to our
relatives and friends for
their many acts of kind-
ness shown to us in the
loss of husband, father
and grandfather. Thank
you to friends who came
call,
Memoriams, floral tribute and food, also
for offers of help in so many ways.
the pallbearers and Honorary

for cards,

Thank

pallbearers and Mr. Jack Bryson for the
Eulogy. The Loayl Order of Moose and

Schreiber — Terrace Bay
and the Knights of Columbus
Ontario State Council

‘Masonic Order for their service. To the
United Church Ladies Choir and for the
luncheon and coffee served. Again thank
you and God Bless.

Alma Hart & family
Robin Hart & family

for the $200.00 donation they
received from the Intermediate

Hockey Tournament.

Proceeds: Knights of Columbus Charities Principal Recipient
THE ARTHRITIS SOCIETY




